
     
     
   Monday  
 
 
   Tuesday 
 
 
 
   Wednesday 
  
 
 
   Thursday  
 
 
 
   Friday 
   Saturday  
 
 
 

                       
      
     10.00am 
     10.00am         
       6.15pm  
       9.15am 
     10.30am 
       2.30pm  
       6.00pm                       
       8.30am 
     12.30pm 
       2.00pm 
       7.00pm 
       9.30am 
     10.00am 
       6.30pm  
       7.30pm  
       7.00pm 
       9.00am  
      

 
 
Sewing Class (Tooke Room) 
Jiggy Wrigglers (Owens Hall) 
Boy’s Brigade  
Tuesday Prayers (Vestry) 
Gentle Chair Exercises (Owens Hall) 
Women’s Fellowship Mr P Beer MAF (Owens Hall) 
Girls Brigade  
Berewood Coffee Morning 
Lunch Club  

Hampsfit Amputee Class (Owens Hall) 
Community Singers (Owens Hall) 
Art Group (Marshall Room) 
Toddlers (Owens Hall) 
Fit n Fifty (Owens Hall) 
Church Prayer Meeting (Lancaster Room) 
Heart4WBC Prayers (Office)                             

The Rock Project                                       
                                     (Bold indicates Church group)  
 

 

 

 

 

 
Senior Minister 
Rev Bill Longley 
023 9225 1169 (W) 
023 9235 9622 (H)                      
Administrator 
Mrs Helen Wishart   
 023 9225 1169 (W) 
 07590 404580 (M) 
  

 

     
                       Church Secretary 

                            Mr Ray Evans      
                   023 9259 6990 (H) 
                   Church Treasurer 
                     Mr David Barnes 

                     023 9226 1342(H) 
Church Office 

023 9225 1169 (W) 
 
 

                                 Honouring and Serving Jesus, 
                         Caring for People, Building Community 
 

 
10.30am – Morning Service  – Rev Bill Longley  

Call To Worship Psalm 96 1-7 NIV Responsive 
We’re Choosing Celebration (Joy) 

We’re The Forgiven (We Are The Free) 
I Will Offer Up My Life 

Offering  
Prayers Of Intercession & The Lord’s Prayer  

Scripture: Leviticus 16: 3-17 & Hebrews 10:19-25 
Holy, Holy, Holy 

Worship – Towards Encounter 
Into The Place (Spirit To Spirit) 

Breathe On Me  
Blessing  

 
 

 
6.30pm Altern8 – Rev Bill Longley 

 

THEMES for 5th February 2017  

Morning Service – Worship – Clap Your Hands  
Evening Service – Communion – Who Is My Neighbour?  
 
FLOWERS for Today – Doug and Jill Bowen  
 

 

We extend a warm welcome to you if you are visiting                                                       

or attending for the first time today. 
 

We have a room available which is suitable for babies and toddlers up to 3 years old  

to the rear right of the Sanctuary should you which to sit with you child there  

please advise a door steward who will introduce you to a helper to be with you.  

There is a link system so you are able to listen to the service 

After the first section of worship songs, children and teens go out to various groups, and 

are always welcome to participate, (apart from our All Age Services, when we stay together 

for the du ration of the service.) 
 

 

We look forward to meeting you after the service.  Tea and coffee is served in the Owen’s 

Hall to the rear of the Sanctuary (after morning services).  
 

A loop system is in operation. Hearing aids can be turned to ‘T’. 

Toilet facilities are located to your right hand near the side entrance. 

An alternative experience of Worship,  
Prayer, Fellowship and Learning Together. 

 
Bring and Share Tea/Coffee and Cake from 6pm 

 
Waterlooville Baptist Church 

368 London Road, Waterlooville, Hampshire, PO7  7SY 
Tel. 023 9225 1169.  Email. administrator@waterloovillebaptist.org.uk 

 
Charity Reg. No. 1130500 

 
Sunda y 29 th  January 2017   



 

Notices and Information  

This evening is our monthly Altern8 Theme: Words, so what do you believe?  
(Turning stones into bread). Café style 6pm for tea, coffee and cake etc. (Bring ‘n’ 
Share) 6.30pm kick off.   

Hour of Power (Church Prayer Meeting) Thursday 2nd February, 8-9pm in the 
Lancaster room.  

The upcoming Joint Youth Celebration will be held at The Beacon, Portsdown 
Community Church, Havant on Sunday 5th February, 6.30pm.  

Some may remember Jean Green (Mother of Debbie Adams) who died recently.  
The funeral will be held at The Oaks Crematorium, Havant, 3.15pm on January 30th   
Please pray for Debbie and John Adam as they mourn their loss.  

Annual Reports: Yet again another year has passed and it is time for the 
annual reports to be produced for all organisations.  Please can all organisation 
leaders either: e-mail Ray Evans the reports at 
reports@waterloovillebaptist.org.uk or alternative give it to him in electronic 
format accompanied by a print out. Hand written is also acceptable if the 
technology is too complicated for anybody. Closing date for receipt is Sunday 
February 5th 2017. 

Care for the Family are touring with It Takes Two, building a lasting marriage 
event at Cosham Baptist Church on Thursday 16th March, 7.30pm – 10pm.     
Tickets are £6 each in advance, £7 on the door.  These events are very popular 
and advance booking is recommended.  Please contact 029 2081 0800 or email 
careforthefamily.org.uk/ittakestwo.   

The Waterlooville Food Bank wishes to thank you for your continuous support 
and generous donations. From April 2016 to the end of the year, Sainsbury’s 
collected goods to the value £5169.14.   Please note should someone call at 
the Church for food, they need to contact Debbie on 07554 267898, Wecock 
Church, Kite Close for a referral. Once the referral has been made food can be 
collected on Mondays 9.30am-11.30am and Fridays 12noon – 2pm.  Thanks.   
 

  
 

 
Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - from your weekly shop to your 
annual holiday - you could be collecting free donations for Waterlooville Baptist 
Church?                                                                                                                          
There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board ready to make a donation, including 
Amazon, John Lewis, Aviva, thetrainline and Sainsbury's – it doesn't cost you a penny 
extra!  It's as easy as 1, 2, 3...                                                                                                
1. Head to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/wbc/ and join for free.                      
2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first to find the site you want and start 
shopping.                                                                                                                                
3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a donation to your good cause for no 
extra cost whatsoever!                                                                                                      
There are no catches or hidden charges and Waterlooville Baptist Church will be really 
grateful for your donations. Thank you for your support. 

 

 Prayer Focusé 

We pray for  
Peggy Chamberlain, Pat Daly, Tony Ormonde-Dobbin, Margaret Penson, Richard Walker 
and others suffering winter ailments or facing hospital visits or awaiting test results. 
  
Please pray for 
 
The work of The Leprosy Mission on this, World Leprosy Day. 
 
The Hour of Power prayer meeting on Thursday. 
 
The young people who attend Freedom Generation. 
 
The person who will come to lead our children and young people work. 
 
Those of our church family coping bravely with long term health issues. 
 

mailto:reports@waterloovillebaptist.org.uk

